
Nicholasville Rd (US-27) at Man O War Blvd – Lane Usage 
 
 
Lane configuration in this area has been changed to facilitate construction for ‘The Summit at Fritz Farm’. 
 
When the Lane Use Controls (overhead devices that show which lane to be in) were removed, the area 
was re-striped to have one left turn lane each for inbound and outbound traffic from Nicholasville Rd to 
Man O War Blvd.  This has resulted in having three inbound thru lanes at all times. 
 
The construction work will add an additional lane to inbound Nicholasville Rd, so upon project completion, 
there will be three permanent inbound thru lanes and also two permanent left turn lanes for both inbound 
and outbound Nicholasville Rd to Man O War Blvd.  This work was originally scheduled to be completed 
by late August.  However, a major utility delay has resulted in the construction completion date being 
moved to October. 


